
 

 
 

MATJHABENG LOCAL MNICIPALITY 
INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN AND BUDGET PUBLIC NOTICE  

2021/2022 FINANCIAL YEAR 

APPROVED INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2021/2022 AND APPROVED 
BUDGET FOR 2021/2022 

Notice is hereby given in terms of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Ac, No 
32 of 2000, as amended, and the Local Government: Municipal Finance 
Management Act, No 56 of 2003, as amended, that the a Integrated Development 
Plan 2021/2022 and Budget for the financial years 2021/2022 to 2023/2024 of the 
Matjhabeng Local Municipality were approved by the Matjhabeng Local 
Municipality Council.  

The final documents and annexures were approved at an ordinary council meeting 
held virtually on the 31st May 2021 and copies are available on the Matjhabeng 
Local Municipality’s website, www.matjhabeng.fs.gov.za, as well as the municipal 
offices and libraries in all towns of the municipality.  

Enquiries on the above notice may be directed to:  

Mr. Tsekiso Majake on 067 366 6725 or email tsekiso.majake@matjhabeng.co.za 

Ms. Siphesihle Moeketsi on 078 954 3840 or 057 391 1164 and email: 
makala@matjhabeng.co.za  

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
MS. ZINGISA TINDLENI 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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